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The Danish Institute for Human Rights (the Institute) presents its 
compliments to OHCHR. 
 
The OHCHR has by email of 4 November 2020 requested all States, 
NHRIs and other relevant stakeholders to provide data on femicide and 
gender-based killings of women. 
 
The Institute has no comments to the call.  
 
The Danish Institute for Human Rights avails itself the opportunity to 

renew to the OHCHR the assurances of its highest consideration. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Sinja Laursen 
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